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The HASD Foundation was established to raise funds to enhance the learning and teaching environment for
teachers and students via grants awarded each spring.  These grants provide unique educational opportunities in
the classrooms and the district.  Grants have been given for STEM, culture, art, music, technology, wellness and
more.  Grants are awarded each spring for the following school year; in 2020 over $34,000 was awarded.  Some
great examples of grants pictured are: 

-Top Left: Wellness Room; created to provide a safe and calming space for self-care
 whenever a student is feeling in need 

-Top Right: Makey Makey in Art; this grant takes STEM to STEAM by incorporating technology into art
-Bottom Left: Culture and Climate at the Door; students are welcomed to their day by

 music, photos and the art of their peers
-Bottom Right: Learning with LEGO; students design and build LEGO simple machine kits

The 2020-21 school year will see updated and modernized library spaces at the secondary level as well as murals
being designed and refreshed, new video cameras for Tiger TV at the Junior High and flexible seating options for
elementary.  Since it's inception, the HASD Foundation has awarded over $600,000 to benefit our children's
education!  All this is made possible through generous contributions of the HASD community. Thank you! 
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DONATIONS MAKE A DIFFERENCE



Pictured L to R: Dale McCall, Matt Beck , Justin Arthur, Lydia Dobrowolsky, Bruce
Garman, Tom Gutshall, Karen Weise, Vinny Bonanno, Hannah Hauser

 

Impact Award Winners: IT Department, District

2019/2020 Staff Awards 
The HASD Foundation presented the annual Educator of the Year and Impact Awards to

very deserving teachers and staff.  Congratulations to the recipients!

Elementary Educator of the Year: 
Mr. Derek Trimmer, Frankstown Elementary

Pictured with Mrs. Jodie Albarano, HASD Foundation
Director & Mr. Bill Madden, Principal

 

Secondary Educator of the Year: 
Mr. Robert Valeria, Junior High School

Pictured with Ms. Lydia Dobrowolsky, 
Principal & Mr. Dale McCall, Vice Principal
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 Since it began in 2015, Restore the Roar has raised
nearly $350,000 for upgrades to Tiger Stadium.  There

has been new turf laid, new fencing installed with
beautiful brick pillars and a new ticket booth built. 

 The next phase of the project is a new digital
scoreboard, which will offer unique advertising

opportunites for local businesses with static space
around the scoreboard as well as digital ads that will
run during games.  If you have or know of a business
that would like to take advantage of ad space at Tiger
Stadium, contact Homer DeLattre at 695-5986 or via

email at homer.delattre@hasdtigers.com

Restore the Roar - Scoreboard




